
Michael Martinez 
 
I have uploaded, herein, a formal comment letter from the Northwest Indian Fisheries Commission
for the Department of Ecology's Municipal Stormwater Permit Reissuance. Please feel free to
contact me with any comments or questions. Thanks, Michael Martinez mmartinez@nwifc.org
 














